
 

 

Dennis, 
 
Per our discussions, please mark your calendar for High Noon July 13th @PWSC for 
your Business Luncheon presentation.  The EDC requested your presentation to cover 
current status of the boat harbor construction effort, the various road projects and the 
upcoming city marketing effort.  If you want to add the issue of housing it would be more 
than welcomed as well.  Doors open at 11:40ish.  EDC is providing cold sandwiches 
and bottled water.   Invitations will be going out this week. 
 
Lamar Cotten  EDC contract staff 
 
301 8737 


